
4-H Club News 
2023-2024 

 
 

 
Flora Producers 4-H Club – February 2024 
Reporter: Noah Graves 
 
Flora Producer’s meeting was Tuesday, February 27 at 6:30 p.m. We started the meeting with an 
icebreaker about what we did over our two month break. We had talked about getting people to 
volunteer to make Irish soda bread for International Night March 9th. We also did sign ups for shifts for 
International Night and voted to do clean up afterwards. We voted to donate baskets for the Spaghetti 
Supper at Zion Church in March. Talked about YQCA and QAEC requirements. We’re trying to plan a new 
outing since sledding was cancelled due to weather changes. The Community Service committee met 
afterwards to come up with a few new ideas.  

 
 
Flora Producers 4-H Club – November 2023 
Reporter: Noah Graves 
 
Our meeting this month we had our awards recognition where several members got their pins. Then we 
had pizza, cookies, drinks, and other snacks. We talked about going snow tubing in January as our club 
outing. We finished our Hometown Christmas stuff and figured out who would attend to help decorate 
the tree. 
 
 

Flora Producers 4-H Club – October 2023 
Reporter: Noah Graves 
 
Flora Producers meeting October 24, 2023. Our club voted on going to either Flo or Urban Air as our club 
outing. We also discuss doing Christmas cards for the military. We voted on the amounts for our 
Hometown Christmas family and we’ll set committees for that next month. When we know more about 
the family we will have. We had three talks one about softball, one about speech delays, and the other 
was about steers. We had our very first Cloverbud meeting where they dug for edible dinosaur bones 
and talked about dinosaurs. At the end of our meeting, Melissa Irwin came and talked to us about all the 
different types of projects you can do within 4-H and for general projects day and the importance of 
applying for awards. Our next meeting, we will be doing all our own awards and giving record books 
back. Our next meeting is the fourth Tuesday in November at 6:30 PM at the Flora Grange building. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Flora Producers 4-H Club – September 2023 
Reporter: Noah Graves 
 
Our meeting was September 26th, 2023. We started by voting to start a Cloverbuds club that will meet 
on the 4th Tuesday of every month like our normal club starting at 6:30 in the basement at the Flora 
Grange building. Everyone needed to turn in record books at this meeting. Some of the members went 
to Volcano Falls at the end of August and gave a talk about how that went and set up our new recreation 
and community service committees. 4-H enrollment for the new year will be coming out in the near 
future. Started our Hometown Christmas committee and talked about the Christmas craft to hand out 
during Hometown Christmas this year. Our next meeting is October 24, 2023.   
 
 

 


